From: Smith, Randy [mailto:smith.70@osu.edu] 
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2010 10:27 AM
To: solomon@math.ohio-state.edu
Cc: shapiro.6@osu.edu; platz@chemistry.ohio-state.edu; Andereck, Dave; Soave, Melissa; Hobgood, Jay; Smith, Randy; Carlson, Wayne; Hallihan, Kathleen; Gustafson, Terry; Steinmetz, Dr. Joseph; Collier, Alexis; goss.3@osu.edu; dickhaut.1@osu.edu; Myers, Brad (.7)
Subject: Revision to the Mathematics Major

Ron: 

The proposals from the Department of Mathematics to revise the Mathematics Undergraduate Major, and to deactivate the Major in Mathematical Sciences, were approved by the Council on Academic Affairs at its meeting on January 6, 2010. Thank you for attending the meeting and responding to questions/comments.
No additional levels of review/approval are necessary. This action will be included in the Council's next Annual Activities Report to the University Senate (June 2010).
This message represents my formal communication with you about this action. Please keep a copy for your file on the proposal and I will do the same for the file in the Office of Academic Affairs.
If you have any questions/comments, please contact the Chair of the Council, Professor Jay Hobgood (hobgood.1) or me. 

Randy 

W. Randy Smith 
Vice Provost for Academic Programs 

